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701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz,  CA 95060

DEFER PROGRESS REPORT ON ONGOING ACTIVITIES TO MITIGATE OVERDRAFT IN
THE PAJARO VALLEY

Members of the Board:

On May 23, 2000, your Board directed staff to provide a comprehensive progress report on activities to
mitigate overdraft in the Pajaro Valley. On October 17, 2000, staff requested more time to study the detail
of the City of Watsonville’s new policy limiting water connections in areas outside of the City limits but
within their service area. As the action by the Watsonville City Council influences existing County policies,
staff needs additional time to discuss Watsonville’s amended water service policy and bring forward
recommendations leading to a set of policy solutions for your Board to consider. Staff therefore recommends
deferring this progress report until December 5, 2000.

Sincerely,

Planning Director
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